

Encourage the development of wisdom

Friday 17th May 2019

MUSIC LESSONS – SEPTEMBER 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are hoping to offer private music lessons in school from September 2019 and would like to get an indication of the number of children that would be interested in starting these lessons please.

The lessons will be one to one with the music tutor Caro Fentiman and will last 20 minutes each costing £10 per week. Please complete the form below and return to the school office by Friday 24th May if you would like your child to take this up in September 2019.

Many thanks
Nicola Threlfall Headteacher
MUSIC LESSONS – SEPTEMBER 2019
Child's name
I would like my child to participate in the following music lessons in September 2019:
Piano Lessons (Y1 Upwards)
Clarinet Lessons (Y3 Upwards)
Singing Lessons (Y3 Upwards)
Signed(Parent/carer)